
RELEASE TRADE UNIONISTS 
FOSATU has called for the 
release of the two Western 
Province General Workers Union 
officials David Lewis and Di 
Cooper. The two were detained 
in May under the General Laws 
Amendment Act, which has since 
been changed to detention 
under Section 10 of the In­
ternal Security Act. 
FOSATU feels that their de­
tention is a step backwards 
and would increase suspicions 
about the real intentions of 
registration. The government 

and management must realise 
that the present strikes are 
caused by the real problems of 
workers and not by agitators. 
We urgently need to organise 
Black workers to overcome the 
problems and injustices caus­
ing the strikes. 
FOSATU deplores the detentions 
and called for their immediate 
release. 
The ICFTU and other major 
trade union organisations 
overseas have also made strong 
demands for their release. 


